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JOH Welcomes Kyle Lewis   

Collaborative Planning, Forecasting and Replenishment (CPFR) Analyst  
JOH Non-Foods Division 

 

BILLERICA, Mass., November 2, 2021 – JOH is proud to welcome its 

newest CPFR Analyst, Kyle Lewis, to the team.   

 

Kyle’s experience in supply chain management, specifically his prior 

role as a CPFR analyst, has given him the necessary knowledge to 

work together with both clients and customers to effectively establish 

forecasting and inventory goals.  

 

“We are excited to have Kyle join our team,” said Kevin Tassinari, EVP, 

Non-Foods. “Now more than ever, we need supply chain experts and 

analysts like him on our side to help us bring our clients and customers to higher levels of 

success. Welcome, Kyle!”   

 

Outside of the office, Kyle spends much of his time with his wife Nicole. Together, they operate 

a small candle company and enjoy traveling and promoting small businesses within their 

community. Kyle also builds birdhouses out of reclaimed barn boards, a family tradition passed 

down by his grandfather. Kyle and Nicole are currently awaiting the arrival of their first child. He 

may be reached at klewis@johare.com.  

 

About JOH 

JOH was founded in 1956 by Harry O’Hare, Sr. and is now one of the strongest independent 

food brokers with 17 offices and strategic partnerships across the United States. JOH currently 

has over 500 employees and represents more than 400 clients. For more information, please 

visit www.johare.com.  

 

For additional press information, please contact Tara Buoncuore at Single Source Marketing.  
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